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In an effort to support the goals identified by MPS as essential to the accomplishment of the MPS 
Vision and Mission, the President’s activities from June  2022 included the following: 

ACADEMIC ACHIEVEMENT 

Met twice with the Reagan High School Advisory Council 

Met with Social Studies specialist and her staff textbook adoption 

Met with the Middle and High School Equity workgroup 

Attended Success Center Graduation Ceremony and toured the school  

Met with members of the Milwaukee Metropolitan Fair Housing Council to discuss 
curriculum development on matters of segregation in Milwaukee. 

Attended the SSO event at Rufus King High School 

Attended Scholarship Reveal Event at CO  

Attended the Youth Forward MKE Coalition Meeting  

EFFECTIVE AND EFFICIENT OPERATIONS 

Met with Kane Associates who MPS contracted to review our marketing   

Toured Phillips School Building with Sean Kane and Dr. Posley 

Worked with community activists to write the Climate Justice Targets resolution 
2223R-007 

Visited Zablocki School 

STUDENT, FAMILY, AND COMMUNITY ENGAGEMENT 

Attended high school graduation ceremonies for Milwaukee High School of the 
Arts, South Division, Washington High School and JMAC. 

Attended the PACE, SASI, AFP, LRP committee meetings as well as the Board 
Retreat, two special board meetings and the regularly monthly meeting. 

Met with members of the Century Foundation and MPS staff regarding follow-up 
to the mini conference that was held at North Division High School on school 
integration 

Met with Steven Lubar from ASC two times 

Met with Assembly Person Vos and other community leaders  

Met twice with Ken Hanson and other people regarding voter turnout in 



November. 

Spoke at Celebration event to honor Arlene Skwierawski at North Division High 
School 

Attended Milwaukee Club discussion with Mayor Cavalier Johnson 

Attended the ribbon cutting at Burnham Playfield  

Responded to emails and phone call inquiries, questions and concerns 


